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Mike Belmore /
External Relations Officer,

The Society of Energy Professionals

2239 Yonge St

Toronto, ON M4S 2B5

VIA Canada Post and RESS Filing

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.0.Box 2319

2300 Yonge St.
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2013-0416 Hydro One Networks Inc.
2015 - 2019 Distribution Custom Incentive Rate Setting Application
Technical Conference - The Society of Energy Professionals’ Issues of Interest

Dear Ms. Wallj,

Further to Procedural Order No. 3 in the subject proceeding, at the Technical Conference which will be convened
on July 21 and 22 at the OEB offices, please be informed that The Society of Energy Professionals will primarily be
seeking clarification on interrogatory replies submitted by Hydro One Networks Inc. under the following issues:

Issue 3.3 Has Hydro One proposed sufficient, sustainable productivity improvements for the 2015-
2019 period, and have those proposals been adequately supported, for example, by benchmarking?

Issue 4.4 Is the compensation strategy for 2015-2019 appropriate and does it result in reasonable
compensation costs?

Two (2) hard copies of this letter have been posted to your attention.

Sincerely,

%(/MM—(__—-

Mike Belmore
External Relations Officer
The Society of Energy Professionals

Copy by email: Hydro One Networks, Intervenors
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